
Atlantic Richfield Company 
 

 

28100 Torch Parkway 
Mail Code 2 South 

Warrenville, IL  60555 
Direct: (630) 836-7117 

Fax: (630) 836-6336 
Mobile: (630) 476-3283 

E-Mail: david.kalet@bp.com 

January 31, 2007 

George Heitzman 
Chief, Remedial Section D, Remedial Bureau C 
Division of Environmental Remediation 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
625 Broadway, 11th Floor 
Albany, NY  12233-7016 
 
RE:    Supplemental Northwest Corner Investigation Work Plan 

Former Anaconda Wire and Cable Plant Site, Hastings-on-Hudson, NY 
NYSDEC Site # 3-60-022 

 
Dear Mr. Heitzman: 
 
Atlantic Richfield Company (AR) is providing the enclosed work plan in response to NYSDEC’s letter of 
November 7, 2006.   This work plan is based in part on our current understanding of the material we have 
recovered from MW-12 in field events in November 2006 and January 2007.  We recommend the field 
investigation be carried out in phases beginning with the land phase (Phase 1) and then, after evaluating the 
results from that work, apply those learnings and finalize the water phases (Phases 2 and 3) of the investigation.   
 
Please call me with any comments or questions, or if you would like to set up a technical meeting to discuss the 
field work.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
David V. Kalet 
 

cc: 
William Ports, NYSDEC 
Jean Martin, AR 
Vic Kremesec, AR 
Lyle Bruce, AR 
Wayne Hardison, H&A 
David Hagen, H&A 
Ray D’Hollander, Parsons 
Rock Vitale, ESI 
Michael Daneker, A&P 
 
attachments 
 
 
 

David V. Kalet 
Environmental Project Manager 


